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What We Are Doing This Month

We are forming our teams to prepare for our Moon Shot Convening on April 
5th , 2022! The Convening is open to all campus stakeholders and if you would 
like to be involved on any of the best practice teams, please reach out to your 
campus Program Owners or listed team leaders.

To register for the Convening, you can click  here .

Best Practice Team Leaders for the Region:

What  Happened Last Month

Last month we held a best practice leadership institute with those who were appointed to 
oversee the Tier 1 Best practices team. Team leaders received an overview of the best 
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Stay Connected!

For More Information a

mailto:brownb33@nku.edu
mailto:hyllengrentl@miamioh.edu
mailto:durojaa@miamioh.edu
mailto:robbin.hoopes@cincinnatistate.edu

